
 

4th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

World Book Day is fast approaching, and following our newsletter piece, 

we would like to give you more detail about our plans at Framfield. As 

part of our drive to engage pupil interest in reading, the school is 

encouraging children to dress up as a character, or even just bring in a 

clue to their favourite book. The costume can be as simple or as elaborate as you like. 

 

Book Swap 

 

On the day, we are hoping to hold a second hand book swap, in the hope that every child will 

be able to take home a new book to read and enjoy at home. In order to do this, we are 

asking that before World Book Day, children could have a look through their old and 

unwanted books and decide on a maximum of 3 books that they may wish to donate to our 

book swap. On the day, the children will be handed a raffle ticket when they bring in their 

unwanted books, which will then be used to swap for a new book later on.  

 

Can the children please bring in their books next week on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 

and hand them over to their class teacher, who will note down their name in order to give 

them a raffle ticket on the day. On Thursday afternoon after school, the children can go 

over to the hall with their parent and their raffle ticket to exchange it for a book. We would 

like to ask children to feel free to bring a maximum of 3 books into school so that we have a 

larger variety of books to swap and more choice for the children. Any books left over, will 

either be used within the school, for fund raising or donated to a worthy cause. 

 

Parent Helpers 

 

We will need a couple of parent helpers to help supervise the book swap after school. Please 

let the office know if you would be happy to do this. We are also hoping for a few parent 

helpers who would be happy to come in for the morning to read a book to a class. If you 

would be interested in doing this, please come and let us know. 

 

Children are never too young to start their journey with books, and the benefits of reading 

are enormous—so we hope, like us, you will use World Book Day to celebrate it with your 

child.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barnes 


